
                                                   2020 Carlton-Wrenshall Football Spectator Policy 

VARSITY FOOTBALL GAMES 

 

The maximum fan capacity allowed for outdoor contests set by the Minnesota Department of 
Health is 250.  Each school will allocate a prescribed amount of tickets to their participants' 
family members.  No community members or students unless designated as family will be 
admitted. 

 

All tickets for both home and away games will be advance sale so no money will exchange 
hands at the field.  At Carlton-Wrenshall home games, fans will deposit their pre sold ticket 
into a basket and their name will be checked off the admittance list by ticket takers at the 
field entrance.  Any fan not wearing a mask or whose name is not on the admittance list will 
not be allowed to enter. 

 

● Carlton-Wrenshall TICKET PRICES:  $6 Adults and $4 Visiting Students 
(Carlton-Wrenshall student are free if on the list) 

● Home fans will enter through the gate nearest South Terrace Elementary.  
● Visiting fans will enter through the ticket booth gate.  
● Two portable restrooms will be available on both home and visiting sides of the field. 
● No concessions will be available and no tailgating is allowed on school grounds. 
● NO ONE WILL BE ADMITTED TO THE GAME WITHOUT A MASK OR FACE COVERING 
● Fans may remove their mask or face covering when seated in family pods or when at 

least 6’ from others.  
● Every other row of bleachers has been taped off to create a buffer between 

spectators. 

 

Home Fan Tickets:​  Players will be allocated four tickets each, and our Cheerleaders will be 
allocated 2 tickets for each home game.  On Tuesday or Thursday morning from 8-noon 
players and cheerleaders will bring a check payable to CHS or exact cash to the HS office and 
confirm the name of their guests.  Tickets will be issued at the time of payment.  

Visitor Fan Tickets:​  The visiting team will be allowed to sell 100 tickets to its fans at 
Carlton-Wrenshal prices.  How those tickets are dispersed will be determined by the visiting 
school.  The visiting admittance list must be sent to ​aschmitz@carlton.k12.mn.us​  by noon 
the day before the game.  

● Any unsold visiting tickets will be made available to football players to be 
determined by the coaching staff..  

● NO ONE WILL BE ADMITTED TO THE GAME WITHOUT THEIR NAME BEING ON THE 
ADMITTANCE LIST.  

 

mailto:aschmitz@carlton.k12.mn.us


The visiting school AD will mail a check to Carlton High School for the total of the tickets sold 
to: 

Carlton High School 
Attn:  Andrew Schmitz 
405 School Ave 
Carlton, MN  55718 
 

*When Carlton-Wrenshall is the visiting team, ticket prices will be set by the home team but 
will be advance-sale based on the number of tickets allocated by the Home team.  On 
Tuesday or Thursday morning from 8-noon players will bring a check payable to CHS or 
exact cash to the HS Office and confirm the names of their fans.  Tickets will be issued at the 
time of payment.   The admittance list will be sent to the host school’s athletic office and only 
those on the list will be permitted to enter.  

 


